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SACLA UK RECALLS PESTO BECAUSE OF UNDECLARED PEANUTS

Sacla’ is recalling its Pesto sauces because they may contain peanuts which are not mentioned on the
label. This means the products are a possible health risk for anyone with an allergy to peanuts.

Products affected:

Sacla’ Classic Basil Pesto — 90g, 190g, 290g, 2 x 459 pots, 9509
Sacla’ Sun-Dried Tomato Pesto — 190g, 2 x 45g pots
Sacla’ Chargrilled Aubergine Pesto — 190g

Sacla’ Truffle Pesto — 90g

Sacla’ ‘Nduja Pesto — 90g

Sacla’ Black Olive Pesto — 190g

Sacla’ Vegan Basil Pesto — 190g, 950g

Sacla’ Reduced Fat Basil Pesto — 190g

Sacla’ Reduced Fat Tomato Pesto — 190g

Sacla’ Gift Pack Pesto Trio — 3 x 90g

Action taken by Sacla’:
Sacla’ is recalling all the above products from customers.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.
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